
 
École élémentaire James Whiteside Elementary School 
Parent Advisory Council 
9282 Williams Road, Richmond, BC V7A 1H1 

 

Hot Lunch Fall Session 
Oct-Nov 2022 

 

Brought to you by your friendly Whiteside PAC 

 

Hot Lunch Fall Session (2 dates) is now open for ordering! 
Please order online by going to the school website 
https://whiteside.sd38.bc.ca/ and clicking on the link under 
the MunchaLunch icon, or visit 
https://munchalunch.com/login. 

 

 

Subway Day – Friday, October 28th 

 

 

Frozen Yogurt Treat Day – Thursday, November 10th 

Note: We will be selling TCBY Frozen Yogurt. Their products are 
gluten-free, peanut-free, and lactose-free. Visit 
https://www.tcby.com/menu-nutrition/soft-serve for their 
ingredient list. 
 

 
We only accept online orders. If you would like assistance, please email 
jameswhitehotlunch@gmail.com or leave a message at the office with your name 
and contact information. 
 

All orders and payment must be received no later than 
Thursday, October 20th at 9:00pm. 
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Please ensure that you have fully paid for your child’s order by Oct 20th or their 
order(s) will be cancelled. Also, note that there will be no extra food available for 
purchase on Oct 28th and Nov 10th so make sure you order now so that your child 
does not miss out. 
 
 
If your child is absent on a Hot Lunch/Treat Day date and you would like to pick 
up their order, please inform the office staff when you arrive at the school. All 
orders must be picked up by 12:30pm. We do not keep the order after this time 
for food safety and logistical reasons. As with previous years, there are NO 
REFUNDS as this is a PAC fundraiser. The funds go towards various extracurricular 
activities and equipment for the students. 
 
 
Interested in volunteering? Please sign-up at the end of your ordering, or contact 
us at jameswhitehotlunch@gmail.com. Volunteers will be selected on a rotating 
basis so everyone will get their turn to volunteer throughout the school year. 
Please do not show up at the school to volunteer unless you have been contacted 
by email. Thank you very much for your understanding and support! This program 
wouldn’t be successful without you! 
  

  

  

 


